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Janet Greene <jlustig2005@yahoo.com> Fri, Sep 23, 2016 at 2:19 PM
To: sharon.gin@lacity.org, tricia.keane@lacity.org, councilmember.bonin@lacity.org 
Cc: Sharon.Dickinson@lacity.org, ezra.gale@lacity.org

Please delay approval of the Martin Cadillac Project and fully consider the dramatic and irreversible impacts this project 
will have on traffic flow. Traffic is already terrible in the area and this project would only serve to make it worse.

I support the solutions suggested by various homeowners' groups, including a reduction in office space, restaurant 
space and the inclusion of more space for Expo Line riders.

The citizens of Santa Monica could not be completely wrong when they rejected a similar proposal last year, so please 
take a beat to make sure this is the right thing for west Los Angeles.

Thank you.
Janet Greene
A frequent traveler along both Bundy and Olympic 

Sent from my iPad

Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>
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